
 
 

Addendum 1 
October 10, 2024, 2024 

South Jersey Port Corporation 
Request for Proposals 

 
RFQ-24-92 E Building Sprinklers at Broadway Marine Terminal 

 
NOTICE 

 
This Addendum is considered part of this Request for Proposals and must be acknowledged with your 
submission. 
 
 

ANSWERS TO FORMALLY SUBMITTED QUESTIONS 
 
 
Question 1.  Can we get the drawings in the correct scale? 

Answer 1. When the PDF of the bid documents was created, it shrank the 
drawings down to 8.5 x 11 inches, which is not the correct scale. 

The attached drawings are to scale when viewed in a PDF program such as 
Adobe or Bluebeam, or when printed at a 30 x 42-inch drawing format. 

  
                     
 

  

  


